
News for UU!

The Holiday Season is upon us - join us as we celebrate safely 
during these events and services

WORSHIP
Sunday, December 6, 2020

 10:30 a.m.    A Covenant With Mystery
The Rev. James Galasinski 

Click here for instructions on how to join virtual worship on Sunday.
 

View past sermons on our website  here 
and watch Family Chapel here!

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Your December Newsletter is filled with all the
Holiday Happenings- including a drive up

candlelights and carols! 

Read it all here.   

CONNECT
 
Join a small group or circle. There
are many to choose from here.

Don't see anything for you?
Contact us to create a new group.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SsZ2iAZppVw&t=1s&fbclid=IwAR1cLpTo2abqq5VpiORB_B3c9AH4f4aZAVJVYrJZhsdxF0HDHvZHuPyiLrk
https://www.uucantonny.org/holiday-services-2020/
https://www.uucantonny.org/sunday-worship-12-6-20/
https://www.uucantonny.org/sunday-worship-virtual-instructions/
http://www.uucantonny.org/worship/sermons/listen-to-sermons/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B5Ptphz6O4g&fbclid=IwAR0lKp1QMIl__szpRPjsHoNn_dOVW0HxACHQpu0lP1t_wTy3o9ClwyujkOc
https://www.uucantonny.org/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2020/11/2020-12-newsletter.pdf
https://www.uucantonny.org/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2020/11/2020-12-newsletter.pdf
http://www.uucantonny.org/worship/get-connected/our-web-of-connection
mailto:office@uucantonny.org


TIP: Be sure to refresh each web page for the most updated information.
(Click the circle arrow at the top left of your screen next to the home
icon.)  

Happy Hour on Friday! Join Carol Pynchon on Zoom at 5 p.m. this
Friday, December 4. If you care to, bring a funny story or joke to share.
Or, show up just to hear funny stories!  We could all use a laugh these
days.

Wonder-Full Faith Engagement for Your Home - Check out this
all ages page to engage with faith development stories, activities, songs
and more.  Leave your comments on how you are living your faith!

Connect with Holiday Cards! The SLC Youth Bureau is collecting
cards, notes and kid art to distribute to our elderly neighbors this season.
Get out your markers, crayons and pens to spread some anonymous joy.
All cards should be mailed or dropped off to Alexa Backus, 80 SH 310-
Suite 4 Canton, New York 13617 by December 18.

GIVE
 

Have you made your pledge for 2021?  Click here to read about how
you can help Strengthen Our Web with a financial commitment. You'll also
find a video, proposed budget, and ways to pledge.

ENGAGE

Faith Engagement at Home

RE Choice - We will meet this Sunday,
December 6 at 1pm via Zoom.  We will
hear the story "Snowflake Bentley," create
cards for the elderly and learn about
mindfulness. 

Holiday Pageant Rehearsal: We will be rehearsing and recording the
holiday pageant this Saturday, December 5 at 10am via Zoom.  If you are
interested in being part of the pageant, please sign up here.  

ACT
Faith In Action Updates

 
GEORGIA ON MY MIND: Thank you so much to all who volunteered to
help get out the vote in Georgia; the postcarding campaign is complete! If you
are interested in making phone calls to voters of color in Georgia, please email
Teresa Veramendi for more information.

Total Postcards sent: 3150

PLAN
The Week Ahead

NOTE: Gatherings will take place virtually. 

https://zoom.us/j/91095669706?pwd=ZjltQmR4NGZ1c0RZVjNjRDU1T25Hdz09
https://www.uucantonny.org/wonder-full-faith-engagement-for-your-home/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TuH0xGq2xAJDFXrG0IoMz1tmDuQrD_iL/view?fbclid=IwAR0jCLsY5JtwCl8gq5pq1x5RQTEPh2tlPlMUbcoGcXzc5qAiCLFZr9tJ-OE
http://www.uucantonny.org/committees/stewardship/2021-canvass/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88271212637?pwd=L3VqR01Sa2RESS9CYjBzc2VsZWhLZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89481692997?pwd=YXdiODhiTVlFQUp1WE03dGpqbkJiUT09
https://unitarianuniv-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/carolz_uucantonny_org/ERkOjDMmobdGtD3wtazVoHYBq_6E952NXfbgmJwDBLiW-w?e=xLKWgH
mailto:sjcoordinator@uucantonny.org


Sunday, December 6 
10:30 a.m., Worship  

 
Monday, December 7

Noon, Mindfulness Meditation
6:30 p.m., First Monday Listening Circle

Tuesday, December 8
8:00 a.m., Office is open today until 1:30 p.m.

9:00 a.m., Sacred Texts and Coffee

Wednesday, December 9
1:00 p.m., Communications Committee Meeting

 GO GREEN
 

It's a good year to be giving environmentally friendly
books for holiday gifts, so take a look at these :   

Just Cool It by David Suzuki and Ian Harrington
                            Cran ky Uncle vs. Climate Change  by Dr. John Cook
 The Fragile Earth - A Collection  Ed. by David Remnick and Henry
Finder
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